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Easter Bonnet Competition  Winners 

A massive thankyou to everyone who took part in this years Easter Bonnet competition. 

The effort the children put into their creations was fantastic and it was very difficult to choose a winner 

from each group! 

 

 

 

 

HeadTeacher’s Message 

Welcome back. I hope you had a lovely Easter break, despite the weather!  

Year 4 had an excellent time on their residential to Castleton and I congratulate them on their excellent 

behaviour, they did St Paul’s proud.  

We have another busy term ahead of us with various activities planned for the children. 

Please keep this newsletter safe, as many of the dates are listed on the back. 

Summer school uniform 

As the warmer weather approaches, children are welcome to wear their summer       

uniforms. 

For girls, this can be a blue or purple gingham school dress and for the boys blue or 

grey shorts with a white polo t-shirt. 

On warmer days it is important for children to keep hydrated. Please ensure your child has a water  

bottle in school and also wears a suitable sun hat.  

Please be aware we supply NIVEA Factor 50 SPF sunscreen for Reception aged children to apply 

themselves or with  assistance from staff. If you would prefer for your child not to use this, please    

contact the school office.  

 



 

Gaming safety-Fortnite 
 
The National Crime Agency (NCA) have issued a warning to parents/carers       

 regarding the safety of children playing the game ‘Fortnite’. 

The game is used by players from all over the world - allowing them to chat 

freely to one another over the open access mic system. 

The NCA has revealed that there have been numerous reports of the game   

being infiltrated by paedophiles trying to talk to young children.  

As a result the NCA are advising parents/carers to closely monitor their child 

whilst paying the game to ensure their safety.  
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A very big thank you to everyone who came along to our book sale last                    

half term.  

Despite the bad weather causing us to rearrange at short notice, we raised an       

impressive £101.51 

 

Year 4 Residential 

Year 4 had a great time on the residential to Castleton before the Easter holiday. 

They were a credit to our school with their exemplary behaviour and enthusiasm towards all the   

activities which included archery, gem panning, an archaeological dig, a Roman battle and candle 

making. 

Well done Year 4!  

 

 

 

 

Ice Cream Sales 

As part of our Business and Enterprise club, Mr Daynes will be selling ice-cream in the playground 

each Friday afternoon (weather permitting) for the remainder of the school year.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

Current school attendance  

The whole school attendance is currently 95.96% - the government expected minimum 

standard is 96% 

When is it ok for your child to stay away from school?  

¶ Illness – Please contact the school office, before 8:45am with an absence reason. If you 

are unsure as to whether your child can attend school, please contact your doctor or 

speak to the school office.  

¶ Medical appointments - try to avoid medical appointments during school time, or make 

them as close to the end of the school day as possible, naturally there will be times when 

this isn’t possible, but try to give us as much advance warning as possible.  

¶ Bereavements – let us know as soon as possible ;we will want to make sure that the staff 

and pupils act sensitively with your child on their return.  

¶ Religious festivals – Ask us in advance for time off for religious reasons.  

 

Only in exceptional circumstances will term time holidays be authorised by the school.  

Birthdays - your child should still attend school, even if it is their birthday.  
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Day Name of Club Times 

Monday Christian Club 

 

3.15-4.30 

Monday Art 3.15-4.30 

Monday Mini Dance 3.15-4.30 

Tuesday Street Dance 3.15-4.30 

Tuesday Homework 3.15-4.30 

 

Wednesday Gymnastics 3.15-4.30 

Wednesday Cooking 3.15-4.30 

Thursday Business and   

Enterprise 

3.15-4.30 

Thursday Tri-Golf 3.15-4.30 

Friday Drama  3.15-4.30 

Family Points 

 

1st Place-Venus 

2nd Place– Jupiter 

3rd Place– Mercury 

4th Place– Saturn 

 

 

April 

25th -Y3 & Y4 Bradford Bulls Session 

27th -E-Safety Information Morning and B&E Brownie sale 

May 

2nd Lapage Primary to visit Y4 

2nd -Y3 Bradford Bulls Session 

3rd -Y1 Class Assembly 

7th– Bank Holiday-School Closed 

9th- Y3 & Y4 Bradford Bulls Session 

11th -Year 5 Visit to Tatton Park 

10.30am Sunday 13 May 2018  - Christian Aid service in church 

14th to 17th Year 6 SATS  

16th- Y3 & Y4 Bradford Bulls Session 

23rd—Y3 & Y4 Bradford Bulls Session 

3.15pm Friday 25 May 2018—School closes for half term 
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